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April 3, 2015 
 
Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol Building 
Juneau AK 99801 
 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
As the President/CEO of Fairbanks Economic Development Corporation (FEDC) I am writing you in 
support of HB 148 and SB 78.  Alaska, and particularly Alaskans, is in troubling economic times and all 
reasonable measures should and must be taken to assure our citizens’ continued economic and 
personal well-being.  Expansion of Medicaid can immediately extend access to health insurance for an 
estimated 42,000 low-income Alaskans.  Support of Medicaid Expansion not only provides a safety net 
to our most economically vulnerable Alaskans, it also provides Alaska with an estimated additional 
$1.1 billion in Federal Revenue. 
 
That additional Federal Revenue will create approximately 4,000 jobs and help reduce the State 
budget by $6 million.  Support of this legislation is a win for Alaskans and a win for Alaska.  On behalf 
of the FEDC staff and our Board of Directors, I am asking for your support for HB 148 and SB 78. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

 
Jim Dodson      
President & CEO     
Fairbanks Economic  Development Corporation  
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